
 

 
 

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet Needs Your Input 

Reconstruction of the I-265/I-64 Interchange 

KYTC Item No. 5-549 

 

Public Information Meeting  

Thursday, January 10, 2019, 5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Ascension Lutheran Church 

13725 Shelbyville Rd, Louisville, KY 40245 
An open house meeting format will be used. Stop by anytime between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 

 

The purpose of this meeting is to get input from the public on alternatives to improve the operation and safety of 

the I-265/I-64 Interchange. Handouts containing information about this project, comment sheets and displays 

will be available at the meeting.  Representatives from the KY Transportation Cabinet and their consultants will 

be available to answer questions.  Written and oral comments will be accepted during the meeting. Written 

comments will be accepted, and information made available, up to 15 days after the meeting at the District Five 

Office address listed below. 

 

Written and oral comments from this meeting will become a part of the official record for the project. Once 

compiled, the meeting record will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records 

Request has been received and approved. All Open Records Requests must be submitted to the Office of Legal 

Services, Transportation Cabinet Office Building, 200 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622. 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if anyone has a disability and requires 

assistance, please notify Amanda Desmond, no later than Monday, January 7, 2019. Please call 502-210-5400 

or mail your request to the address listed below. 

 

Please address any questions regarding this meeting or project to:  

 

 

Amanda Desmond 

Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 

8310 Westport Road 

Louisville, KY  40242 

(502)210-5400 

Amanda.desmond@ky.gov 


